
 

 

 
4th February 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 

JUPITER CLASS TRIP TO JORVIK – WEDNESDAY 9TH MARCH 2022 
 
On Wednesday 9th March Jupiter Class will be visiting Jorvik as part of their Vikings 
topic. 
 
The children will have a tour of the museum and take part in a ‘DIG’ workshop. 
 
We will travel to and from York by coach. We will be leaving school at 8.50am and will 
return to school by 3.30pm (please be at school by 8.45am prompt that day) 
 
All children will need to wear school uniform for the trip, have suitable footwear and 
bring a waterproof coat and packed lunch. 
 
We are asking for parents to both consent and pay for this trip via Parent Pay, by 18th 
February.To cover the cost of this trip we are asking for a donation of £19 per child, 
unfortunately if insufficient donations are received the trip will not be able to run. Whilst 
we recognise that the cost of school trips can be expensive, we believe it is important 
for all of our children to experience out of school visits and would very much like to 
ensure that every child has the opportunity to take part. If you are experiencing financial 
difficulties please speak to the school office. 
 
Medical information for your child will be taken from the rolling medical forms sent into 
school, if there are any changes please notify the school office. 
 
This is a fantastic trip and we know that the children are looking forward to the 
experience,  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support.  
 
 
    
Mr Anderson 
Class Teacher 
 


